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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

 Hello Church Family, 
 

Where has the summer gone? And with it another 
church year. With a new church year comes new 
ministry opportunities.  

I would like to thank everyone that served in a 
ministry position in our church this past year. You 
were used greatly by our God to further His kingdom 
through your dedication and hard work. Your hearts 
came through in touching lives for the cause of Christ. 
Thanks again! 

I would like to personally thank David Slade for his 
years of commitment to the choir ministry. For 31 
years, David has served his Savior through the music 
ministry. David worked hard to help bring the church 
congregation into the presence of God through music. 
Thanks again David! 

For those that have chosen to serve the Lord and His 
people in ministry this year in our church and 
community, Thank you! As we minister together this 
year, may God keep us close and clean that He might 
be glorified. 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 
 



September – Deacons of the Month 
Keith Gregory, Louie Oakley, & Ken Rhodes 
 

September – God’s Grocery 
1 -  Evaporated Milk 
8 - Boxed Noodles & Pasta Sauce 

15 - Canned Meat 
22 - Canned Vegetables 
29 - Hamburger Helper or Banquet Bake Meals 

 

September – Nursery Workers 
1 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
8 - Tish Brandon & Dianne Keen 

15 - Darlene Gregory & Sheena Sigmon 
22 - Cathy Saunders & Pat Walker 
29 - Pam Jones & Tish Brandon 

 

September – Ushers 
1 - Ernest Crumpton, Bob Burton,  

Ben Cifers, & Jeff Smith 
8 - Scott Brandon, Kaleb Holt, 

Ryan Holt, & Tony Poteat 
15 -  Keith Gregory, Cory Lewis, 

Benny Saunders, & Ernest Crumpton 
22 - Ken Rhodes, Ben Cifers,  

Jacob Cifers, & Tony Poteat 
29 - Jeff Smith, Bob Burton, 

Kaleb Holt, & Keith Gregory 
 
 

Let your light shine before men, that they may see your 
good works, and glorify your Father which is in heaven. 
Matthew 5:16 


